
Hello, 
 
I am a 10-year resident of Portland, Oregon. I support the bills coming in front of Oregon legislature to 
begin addressing the power of police and reactions to 
protestors: https://www.opb.org/news/article/oregon-lawmakers-tear-gas-ban-police-identification-
requirements/ 
 
This is one article that shows that our current system is broken. Even when a police officer is justifiably 
fired for murdering an unarmed man, he returned a year later and was given backpay! This is 
unacceptable power of police unions. 
 
Additionally, I will be following the progress of policies listed in https://www.reimagineoregon.org/ . 
They are very important to me. 
 
Thank you, 
Zoe Kay 
Portland, OR 97211 
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